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January 20, 2011 
 
 
Bee Vue 
21301 Furman St NE 
Wyoming, MN 55092 
 
Re: Appeal for property at 686 Sherburne Avenue 
 File ID: 11-61 
 
Dear Mr. Vue: 
 
This is to confirm that on January 18, 2011 at the Property Code Hearing, Marcia Moermond, 
Legislative Hearing Officer recommended the following: 
 

1. grant a 6-inch variance on the ceiling height on the condition that reflective sign or tape 
is posted near the lower unit basement bedroom;  

2. grant a variance on the ceiling height issue in the upper unit, 2nd floor rear bedroom;  
3. grant a variance on the ceiling height issue in the upper unit, 3rd floor bedroom; and  
4. deny the appeal in the upper unit, 3rd floor bedroom (must maintain one occupant in the 

sleeping room). 
 
If you have any further questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8563. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mai Vang 
Legislative Hearing Coordinator 
 
c: Fire Supervisors (email) 
 Pat Fish (email) 
 File 
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